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To Whom it may concern,

Malmsten has been a quality company to work with on multiple occasions. The City of Mesa purchased a
full pool of lane lines from Malmsten to replace the old and fading ones at one of our Olympic sized
pools. We are very happy with the decision. The quality of the lane line is outstanding, and the
customer service was exceptional. The price was also unmatched and included delivery. Malmsten staff
helped with install and provided tips and tricks to staff, ensuring the quality care provided by Malmsten
would continue.

We were hoping to use the old lines by recycling portions and replacing missing discs. This would have
allowed us to use those lane lines again at another pool. Malmsten took the time to show us how to
string the lane lines in the most efficient way. They even offered to do a few with us!

Not only have we purchased 30+ lane lines from them in the past year. We also purchased some water
polo goals with them. They invited us to their warehouse to view products and look at options in person,
before making the decision to buy. Those goals were used this summer and were highly effective and
easy for staff to use!

| highly recommend calling Malmsten when you need to replace your lane lines or make a purchase for
water polo. If you need any additional information, please contact me.

Thanks,

Courtney Clay



